

March 23, 2011

Hon. Jim Tucker Representative, District 86 732 Behrman Hwy., Suite C-2 Terrytown, LA 70056

Dear Speaker of the House Tucker,

Please be advised that, regarding redistricting, the consensus of the Jefferson Chamber Board of Directors is to support "Plan C Preferred". This will retain six East Bank majority Jefferson Parish seats.

Additionally, we support the West Bank House seats as they are currently proposed in House Bill 1 of the Special Session. This will retain the four full Jefferson West Bank House Districts.

Sincerely,

Glenn W. Hayes President & CEO

cc. Rubye Noble, Legislative Liaison, Jefferson Parish Legislative Delegation Office